
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 6 Pound Project  

 

Today, your child has brought home a pound coin.  This is part of an exciting project that 

they will be undertaking during this year, the profits from which will go towards a reduced 

price, end of year experience that we hope they will remember fondly!  

 

The pound should be used to either make or buy some cakes or biscuits to then sell at a 

cake sale next Friday 16th December after school.  You may “enhance” and “supplement” 

the £1 school starting fund with additional baking ingredients and decorations that you 

may already have at home.  In the past, when I have run this project, children have 

grouped together in teams to pool their resources.  They have spent an afternoon at one 

child’s house to make a batch of cakes together.  Cakes or biscuits should be brought to 

school next Friday morning where staff will collect them and keep them safe until the end 

of the day.   

 

Going forward, there will be a least one cake sale per half term and a chance for the 

children to make more profit from running stalls at the Summer Fair.   

 

We hope that this project will be a great success and thank you in advance for your 

support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ruth Kyle – Head of School 
 


